Carleo, Katie

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

FANT, ROBERT L GS-13 USAF USAFA 10 CES/CEI <robert.fant.1@us.af.mil>
Wednesday, January 02, 2019 1:08 PM

Carleo, Katie

JEOUN, JIMMY J Lt Col USAF USAFA 10 CES/CC; BUTALA, KEITH L CIV USAF USAFA 10
CES/CD; DIFELICE, MATTHEW A Capt USAF USAFA USAFA JA/JA; CRUZ-GONZALEZ,
CARLOS R GS-14 USAF USAFA USAFA/A7

USAFA Annexation (RE: Your 30 Dec 18 email, Same Subject)

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links.
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!

Ms. Carleo,

We recognize your office sent the subject notice of the Annexation petition to our Planning Office and Ms. Muchow. Due
to the nature of this action and USAFA being the property owner petitioning for annexation, on behalf of Col Shawn
Campbell, 10 ABW/CC, | am writing to inform you that we will not be forwarding any comments at this time.

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. We appreciate your efforts.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bob

ROBERT L. FANT, P.E., F.SAME, DAF

Chief, Installation Management

10 CES/CEI
333-9739
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